
WELCOME!  We’re glad you’re here and have decided to join us today! 

 
            Joy to the world, the Lord is come! Let earth receive her King. 
 
TEACHER:       Pastor Garry Nyenhuis 
 

SCRIPTURE:    Luke 2:1-14 
 

 
NOTES:   
 

GET INVOLVED OUR FAMILY  
 

PRAY:  Grayson and Jenae Bundick, former Worship Coordinators at the 
OC Campus, shared a prayer request that Jenae's mother, Joy, was             
recently diagnosed with breast cancer.   In the upcoming weeks, Joy will 
be having a double mastectomy.  If and what further treatment is           
needed will be determined after her surgery.   
Please keep Grayson, Jenae and their family in your prayers.   
If you’d like to send a note of encouragement, please send to: 
Grayson and Jenae Bundick 
21006 E Bellewood Dr 
Aurora, CO 80015 
 
After having double-knee replacement surgery in October and an            
additional medical procedure following surgery for blood clotting in her 
lungs, Tres Ver Steeg requests prayers that there will be no more            
setbacks as she goes forward - allowing her to continue to heal and gain 
strength and get full use of her knees again as time progresses.  Both Ken 
and Tres thank everyone for the visits, prayers, and meals that were 
brought to them; they were greatly appreciated.   

OC Campus Prayer Ministry Volunteers needed:  Do you enjoy 
praying for others?  Maybe you like to pray behind the scenes or 
maybe directly with people who have different needs.  If you are 
looking to get involved in prayer ministry at Living Water, we 
would love to have you put your gifts to use!   
To get involved in one or several ways, complete the Connect 
Card that is part of this worship folder, tear it off and place it in 
the offering baskets or place in the black mailboxes located in the 
back of the Worship Center or by  the Welcome Center in the    
lobby area.  For more info, contact Kim Groeneweg at 
skgroen@yahoo.com  

In addition to praying as individuals throughout the week,  there 
are several ways to participate in our Prayer Ministry on Sunday 
mornings at OC Living Water: 

Intercessory Prayers - Sign up to be a volunteer to pray with  
people at the end of the service in the back of the Worship       
Center.  You would be scheduled with one other person. 

Prayer Walk - Sign up to pray throughout different areas of the 
church prior to the Sunday morning worship service.  You would 
be scheduled with one other person each time you are assigned. 

Stay and Pray - This is not a scheduled commitment, come as you 
are able to.  About 10 minutes after the worship service, you are 
welcome to join a small group of people who stay and pray for 
various requests and praises in the SW corner of the Worship    
Center behind the partitions. 

 

 

REMINDER:  Prayer requests and praises can be shared by completing the 
Connect Card which is part of the Worship Folder each week.  Complete 
the card, tear it off and place it in the offering baskets or in one of  the 
black mailboxes located at the back of the Worship Center or by the      
Welcome Center in the lobby. 

OPPORTUNITIES TO SERVE 

CONTACT ONE OF THESE MINISTRY TEAM LEADERS 

AUDIO & VISUAL TEAM: David Smit - media@livingwateroc.com 

COOKIE MINISTRY: Marilyn Bolkema - bolkemam@gmail.com 

FACILITIES:  Mike Noteboom - m-noteboomelectric@c-i-service.com  

GRACE TEAMS: Amy Vande Vegte - gavv7@outlook.com 

GREETERS & COFFEE SHOPPE: Ronda Noteboom - rondajn@hotmail.com 

NURSERY: Kelly Schmidt - kellyschmidt1@gmail.com 

PRAYER MINISTRY: Kim Groeneweg - skgroen@yahoo.com  

 
 

9:30am   COFFEE SHOPPE 
  

10:00am   WORSHIP 
NO LITTLE TREASURES TODAY 
Will resume on January 7. 

 

11:00am     

 JAM (TK-5th gr)  

NO JAM TODAY 
Will resume on January 7 

 WAVE (6th-8th gr) 

NO WAVE today 
Will resume on January 7 

 STAY AND PRAY  

   SW corner of Worship Center 

TODAY THIS WEEK  
 
 
 

Mon, Dec 25 
                 MERRY CHRISTMAS! 
 

Wed, Dec 27 

 

No OVERFLOW  - will resume on Jan 3 
 

Sat, Dec 30 
8:45am     OC Cadets – Snow Derby 
Cadets meet at Calvary CRC 
Cadets need to bring a can of vegetable 
or chicken noodle soup and their red 
scarfs. 
For more information contact Jamey 
Schiebout at 441-3290  


